
Representative Hai Pham, DMD
House District 36

Wednesday, May 24th, 2023

Timothy G. Sekerak
Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building
900 Court St NE
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest on House Bill 5011A

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

In accordance with the Oregon State House of Representatives Rules 3.21, I would like to
respectfully submit in writing my potential conflict of interest statement on House Bill 5011A as
stated today during the morning House Floor Session.

Statement Issued:

“Out of an abundance of caution, I would like to declare a potential conflict of interest as I am a
dentist licensed to practice under the Oregon Board of Dentistry.”

Best Regards,

Representative Hai Pham, DMD
House District 36


